
ARA ZOHRABYAN HAS RECEIVED THE HEAD OF THE CHAMBER OF ADVOCATES OF NAGORNO-KARABAKH
14.07.2014 13:10

Today The Chairman of the Chamber of Advocates of the RA  has received the newly elected head of the
Chamber of Advocates of Nagorno-Karabakh Mrs. Olya Altunyan.

Within the frameworks of the meeting the issues regarding the  ways of making more effective
cooperation with the Chamber of Advocates of the RA are discussed, highlighting  the sphere of the
trainings of the advocates as well as  the organization of  distance learning. The head of the Chamber of 
Nagorno-Karabakh  had a tour in the Chamber, in the School of Advocates and in the Office of Public
defender.

The service of the Press of the Chamber of Advocates  
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26.03.2016THE MEMEBERS OF
THE CHAMBER OF
ADVOCATES OF RA VISIT
THEIR COLLEAGUES IN
ARTSAKH.

28.03.2016THE DELEGATION
OF THE CHAMBER OF
ADVOCATES OF RA WAS IN
ARTSAKH
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